
December 1, 2024

Dear Supporters and Community of Sanger,

The Sanger Police Foundation (SPF) is a community-based organization
whose mission it is to cultivate a solid partnership between the Sanger
Police Department and the residents, businesses and institutions it serves, in
order to enrich the community of Sanger and to enhance police services.
The SPF supports Sanger Police Department operations and supplements
public safety initiatives.

Priority funding has included the creation of a “Police Explorer to Officer”
pathway for Sanger youth interested in Law Enforcement as a career,
expansion of the Department’s Reserve Officer and Volunteer programs,
and the recent creation of a “Resident’s Police Academy,” where residents
can learn, first hand, the operations of their Police Department.
Additionally, funding priorities would include support for those members
(and their families) injured in the line of duty, advanced training for both
civilian and sworn police personnel, and an assurance of providing the
latest equipment needed to deliver the outstanding service the residents of
Sanger deserve.

Today, the Sanger Police Foundation is asking for your support with our
4th Annual Heroes in Blue Gala fundraiser dinner taking place on
March 21, 2025. Help us get the Sanger Police Department the tools it
needs to keep Sanger safe. Your contribution to the SPF is tax deductible
under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.
(Tax ID# 87-1744829)

NOTE:
If you receive telephone solicitations from any organization representing
law enforcement, it is not from, nor supported by, the Sanger Police
Foundation or the Sanger Police Officers’ Association.

Join us to help fight crime and keep Sanger “A Community of Caring!”

Sincerely,

Isaiah Lopez Glenda Carey
Chairman Heroes In Blue Gala Committee Chair
559-356-2107 559-348-3599
Sanger Police Foundation Sanger Police Foundation


